LU Committee

From: Glenn E Beadles <glenn_beadles@me.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 03, 2018 9:59 AM

To: LU Committee

Cc: Tracy.Bennett@co.maui.hi.us

Subject: Fwd: Support for Bill LU-26

Mabhalo,

Glenn Beadles,

Subject: Testimony to Support for LU-26

Aloha Council Members,

I’'m writing to offer support and testimony to amend the
Maui County Charter 19.04 to define the criteria to
allow for commercial film, video and photography in
residential zoned areas. With this clarification, it will
help prevent issues or conflicts with productions that
would like to operate within the residential
communities. It will also help to foster better
communication between the community, the Maui
County Film Office and the production companies who
plan to film on Maui.

As a long term member of the film production
community in Maui County, my business and livelihood
is centered and focused on the production industry
throughout the State of Hawai‘i.

I am in full support of the Maui County Film Office
efforts , the Bill LU-26 and any legislation that is
supportive of this important industry to our economy.
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